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MINUTES OF AGM OF

FOXHOLES WITH BUTTERWICK PARISH COUNCIL

HELD IN THE FOXHOLES COMMUNITY HALL ON MONDAY, 23 MAY 2016 @ 7:00PM

The Formal Meeting opened at 7:00pm

PRESENT:
Chairman: 

Alastair Scruton

Vice Chairman:
John Nicholls


Cllr’s:  


Phillip Bannister, Sue Hartle, Chris Tomlin and Sue Tomlin
Clerk:  

Audrey Adnitt

Members of the Public:
None
1
Apologies:
Councillor Phillip Warters
2
Minutes of the last AGM meeting – 11 May 2015 were read, approved by all, and signed by the Chairman.
3
Election of Officers


Alastair announced that he would like to step down from the position of Chairman but stated that he would like to remain on the Parish Council.


The Election of Officers proceeded as follows:-
Chairman 

-
John Nicholls was proposed by Phillip Bannister and seconded by Sue Hartle.
Vice Chairman
-
Phillip Bannister was proposed by Sue Tomlin and seconded by Chris Tomlin.




Clerk 

-
Audrey Adnitt announced that she will be leaving the post of Clerk and has given four months notice (her final meeting being September).  It is hoped that a replacement Clerk will be found by that time.
Financially Responsible Officer - Audrey Adnitt announced that she will be leaving the post of Financially Responsible Officer and has given four months notice (her final meeting being September).  It is hoped that a replacement Clerk will be found by that time.
4
The Chairman closed the Formal Meeting.  There were no members of the public present. 
The AGM closed at 7:25pm.  
Signed by Chairman
 ______________________________

Date                           
 ______________________________
Signed by Clerk

______________________________

Date                           
 ______________________________
